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OIL SPILL FORCES STATE BEACH CLOSURES

Huntington State Beach, Bolsa Chica State Beach and Crystal Cove State Park
are closed until further notice because of the oil spill off the Orange County
coast on October 2.  
 
If the spill flows south as predicted, San Clemente State Beach and San Onofre
State Beach may be affected as well. 
 
Current statements by the US Coast Guard indicate the oil spill stretches from
Huntington Beach to Laguna Beach and projections have the spill moving
south given wind and current conditions. 
 
Other city and county beaches may be affected by the spill. Please consult
relevant offices for up-to-date information on Newport Beach and Laguna
Beach.
 
For further information on Huntington and Bolsa Chica State Beaches please
contact Megan Gierhart at megan.gierhart@parks.ca.gov. For information on
Crystal Cove State Park contact Lynn Fails at lynn.fails@parks.ca.gov.
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About the California Film Commission

The California Film Commission enhances California's status as the leader in motion picture,
television, and commercial production.

A one-stop office for filmmakers, the Commission supports productions of all sizes and budgets. In
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addition to managing the Film & Television Tax Credit program, services include an extensive digital
location library, free online permitting, low cost use of state properties as shooting locations, and

production assistance.
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